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I am delighted to share with you the highlights of another vibrant and enriching week at Barrow. Our
children have been actively exploring and learning about various world religions through visits to places
of worship. This week, they had the opportunity to visit the Clitheroe Mosque, a Hindu temple,
Synagogue, and Clitheroe URC. The curiosity and engagement displayed by the children have truly
enhanced their understanding of different faiths, contributing to a well-rounded Religious Education
curriculum this half term.

I am thrilled to inform you that we received a lovely email from the Iman following Year 1's visit to the
mosque. The Iman expressed gratitude for the exceptional behaviour of our children, noting their
respect, good manners, and overall positive demeanor. It is a testament to the values we instill at Barrow
and that you do at home.

In addition, Year 2 took a monthly trip to the Ribble Valley Food Bank, where they generously donated 216
items of toiletries for this month's collection. A heartfelt thank you goes out to our dedicated staff and
supportive families for contributing to this act of kindness. For the upcoming month, we will be
collecting Easter eggs and clear plastic bags. Please remember that there is no obligation to donate, and
we appreciate any contributions made based on individual circumstances.

Lastly, our Numbers Day was a resounding success, with Mr. Briggs leading a catwalk show and organising
engaging competitions, including 'Are you cleverer than a 10-year-old' with parents in Year 5. I encourage
you to visit the class page and our Facebook account for photos capturing the spirit of the day.

As we head into the weekend, I want to express my pride in the behaviour and commitment of our children,
consistently exemplifying 'The Barrow Way.' 

DIARY
W/C 5th Feb - Mental Health Week

Fri 9th Feb - FOBS Valentines Disco

Sunday  11th Feb - Year 1 invited to service at Clitheroe URC

Mon 12th - Fri 16th Feb - HALF TERM

See school website for full dates and times



THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love, everyone growing together to be the best that we can be.

Sycamore visit 
to the Temple

Larch class visit to the
Foodbank

Elm class visit to the
Clitheroe mosque

Beech class visit to the
Synagogue

Numbers Day



THIS WEEK

Next week we will be celebrating
Children's Mental Health Week and

the children will have the
opportunity to choose a fun

activity that they want to
participate in. Keep your eyes

peeled for some super photos of
their Wednesday morning fun




